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Happy New Year! 
Each school year starts with making new connections and saying hello to old friends. 

 

Welcome Back! 

In each issue of Chautauqua Shines we’ll share what’s happening 
at Chautauqua and give you a glimpse of the social, artistic and 
academic culture of our school. 

Much of what we highlight in Chautauqua Shines is found on our school website.  We 
hope you take some time to visit us at: http:/ /www.vashonsd.org/ces 

https://www.vashonsd.org/Domain/8


SOLE Celebrations  
at Chautauqua 

At Chautauqua we focus on Respect for SOLE. 

SOLE stands for Self, Others, Learning and Environment... 

...and we try to show respect for each of them every day.   

Check out the SOLE Center on our website. 

As part of our school-wide culture, SOLE is encouraged 
throughout the school.  What are some ways your family 
shows Respect for SOLE at home? 

The Golden SOLE Book 

Students showing SOLE can earn 
SOLE tickets from teachers and 
staff.  Each Monday morning,  
students who have earned tickets 
have their names announced over 
the loud speaker and are invited 
to sign the SOLE Book. 

The tickets are gathered and   
displayed in the school halls. 

At Chautauqua 

The Peace Ball 

Students showing SOLE earn pieces of yearn 
to tie on to the Peace Ball in the CES Foyer. 

They can watch the ball grow as SOLE in the 
school grows. 

https://www.vashonsd.org/domain/339


Chautauqua Studios Is On The Air!           
(On the Web, we mean) 

We’ve produced a lot of videos over the years.  Some for 
fun, some for learning.   

You can see them on the Chautauqua Studios Vimeo page.  
Look for the tab under the Student Life menu on the CES 
website.  You might just recognize someone you know! 

2018 International Peace Day 

Students and staff joined in ceremony and song to celebrate 2018’s International 
Peace Day during The Pinwheels for Peace assembly.  Vashon alum and teacher     
Rochelle Munger was honored during the Peace Ball tradition as last year’s Peace 
Ball was unwound and added to the larger ball of all the previous years.  This 
year’s Peace Ball was started by wrapping SOLE strings onto Ms. Munger’s small 
rubber earth ball, which is at the center of each new Peace Ball.     

https://vimeo.com/user13263366
https://www.vashonsd.org/ces
https://www.vashonsd.org/ces


New Furniture 
Thanks to the support of Vashon-Maury Islanders, Chautauqua has updated nearly all 
of the furniture in the school.   


